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receiving it because you are a member or have 

participated in our activities and provided an email 

address.  Unsubscribe links at the bottom of the 

page - but we hope you will remain on our mailing 

list!  Thanks!    

View this email in your 

browser  

   

  

    

Connexus Forum 

Available on CTN Coon 
Rapids 

 
The March 21, 2016 Connexus 

Energy forum for candidates 

to the electrical company’s 

board is available from CTN 

Coon Rapids at 

https://youtu.be/Z_5QrA9o-

dY  

 

LWV ABC invited all four 

candidates. Brad Blue and 

Paul Menuier, first time 

candidates, appeared. The two 

incumbent candidates 

declined. Approximately 25 

people attended. 

 

  

 

 

LWV ABC ANNUAL MEETING  

April 16, 2016 

First Congregational Church 

1923 3rd Avenue, Anoka 

Potluck Brunch  

Bring your contribution by 9:45. 

Brunch begins at 10 a.m. with 

meeting to follow. 

Watch for agenda sent by email.  

 

   

http://us12.campaign-archive1.com/?u=8f39a29e18611511827632c9f&id=c145d3b342&e=bf8c0d77ac
http://us12.campaign-archive1.com/?u=8f39a29e18611511827632c9f&id=c145d3b342&e=bf8c0d77ac
https://youtu.be/Z_5QrA9o-dY
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VOTER REGISTRATION EFFORT 

Volunteer to visit assisted and independent living facilities to register residents to 

vote. LWV ABC provides packets to leave with activity directors. Contact Geri 

Nelson at 763-421-7334 or Geri_Nelson454@msn.com 

 

March Monthly Meeting Recap 
 
Lonni McCauley, League member and a member of the Upper Mississippi River 

Region Inter-League Organization spoke on water issues concerning the upper 

Mississippi watershed. The meeting had good attendance with lively discussion. 

LWV ABC member Gretchen Sabel is the president of Upper Mississippi ILO. 
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